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Monday, 29 April 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As part of our end of year celebrations, we are looking at hosting a summer fair on Friday 12th July 
that showcases a range of different cultures. We are very proud of the diversity in our school 
community and we would like to celebrate this in an event that will take place at the end of the 
school year. However, to ensure this is successful, we need your help.  

 
We are looking for volunteers who will be able to set up a stall which presents information all about 
your culture. This could include traditional food, traditional clothing, music, information about your 
country of origin, flags and much more. The aim of this is to share information with others. At the 
event, each child will have the opportunity to take part in an activity to ‘hunt’ for facts from each 
culture to win a small prize. The more stalls we have, the more successful the event will be. If you 
would like to set up/or be part of a stall at our fair, please complete the slip below and hand it into 
the office.  

 
As well as this, to raise funds for our school, we are going to be putting together a ‘Porter Croft 
Recipe Book’, which contains recipes from different cultures and represents our community. We are 
going to be selling these at the event. There will be recipes from staff members and we would really 
like your recipes too. If you have a recipe that you would like to feature in the recipe book, please 
hand it into the office or email school by Friday 24th May.  

 
If you need any further information or support, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Thank you for your continued support,  
Rebecca Hocking  
(Inclusion lead) 
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Summer Fair – Cultural event 

 

Name ____ ______________________________       Parent of: 

________________________________ 

 

 
Culture represented _________________________ 
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